
Ottawa, June 7, 2023

Dear parents and guardians,

We wish to inform you that air quality forecasts indicate a return to acceptable levels tomorrow,
Thursday, June 8, 2023.

Unless public officials advise otherwise by then, the measures taken for June 6 and 7, 2023 can be
lifted, and activities can resume as usual.

However, we will remain vigilant to developments in the situation and will be cautious in our
decision-making.

You will, of course, be kept informed should the situation change.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your cooperation over the past few days.

I wish you a pleasant evening.

Stéphane Vachon
Acting Director of Education


